
Autumn 2—What we will be learning in Key Stage 1  

In Writing we will be recount-
ing all about things we have 

experienced! You do not want 
to miss out 

reading about 
THE STRIKE! 

In guided reading we will be cov-
ering a range of fiction and non-
fiction texts. This half term we are 
focusing on fluency within read-
ing and retrieving infor-
mation from the text. 

In Maths we will be looking at 
addition and subtraction! 

We will still be using Malteasters 
to support our calculations.  

In Grammar, we are focusing 
on verb tense and how to use 
different conjunctions in  our 
writing. 

In Computing, we are learning 
how to use media and create 

our own 
Christmas 
Calendar.  

In Science we are learning all 
about seasonal changes. 
Should we only 

wearing sun protec-
tion in Summer?  

In Geogrpahy, we are learning all 
about different types of weather.  

Can you keep a record for each 
day of November of what the 
weather is like? 

In Design and Technology, we 
are learning fantastic new 
skills to create a stocking! 

In Music our topic is ‘Ho Ho 
Ho!”  

In PE we will be doing Basketball 
and High 5s! 

Our PE days are Monday, Tues-
day & Thursday. Please 

make sure kits you 
have a  suitable out-

In RE we will be look-
ing at Christianity. 

In PSHCE we are celebrating 
our differences and similarities. 
As well as exploring 
different relation-

ships. 

In Spanish we are developing 
our knowledge of numbers! 

We are learning to count to 20 

 

Homework is set on a Friday and due back the following Wednesday.  Each 
week there will be 1 piece of maths, 1 piece of reading as well as the wider 
curricular activities set for the half-term on the grid. You will also receive 
the spellings for the half-term.  

Home Reading 

Each night you will have a reading book to take home with you 
to share with an adult. Don’t forget every time you read at home you get a 
ticket entered into the weekly key stage reading raffle to win a book! 


